
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
 

October 17, 2019 
 
INVITATION FOR BIDS #20-912-01 

 INSTALLATION OF SECURITY CAMERA SYSTEM AT THE GUSTE HIGH RISE 
 HOUSING COMMUNITY 

  
  
Please be advised that the above referenced solicitation has been cancelled.  The 
solicitation will be revised and reissued as soon as practical. 
 
Contractors who wish to receive the revised IFB may forward their contact 
information via email to: 
      

Dianne Wiltz-Hunley, Contract Administrator 
(504) 670-3249 (Office) – (504) 286-8224 (Fax) 
Email: dwiltz@hano.org 
  

 


